NEWS

FROM NSW STATE CHAPTER

The United Theological College has finally left the Enfield campus and is
row located within the newly constructed Centre for Ministry, 16 Mason's
Drive, North Parramatta (Tel. 02.683 3655). The Centre provides a range of
courses in theological and pastoral education for lay and ordained ministry
extending the scope of the Cambden library.

Judith Goodwin, formerly librarian at Catholic Theological Union, Hunter's
Hill has now moved to the Columban Fathers' Seminary at Turramurra to take
over management of the library from- Dr Don Wodarz. C.T.U, Hunter's Hill
now has a full time librarian, Gabrielle Smith.

In view of imminent enrolments in Master's programmes, the libraries of the
Sydney College of Divinity are at present engaged in compiling a Collection
Pevelopment Policy for the S.C.D. They are assisted in this difficult task by
Rev. Gary Gorman and Brian Howes of the Riverina-Murray Institute for
Higher Studies.
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FROM THE VICTORIAN CHAPTER
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The libraries of the Divine Word Missionaries at Essendon is now being
amalgamated with that of St. Paschal's College at Box Hill. These collections
are now jointly owned by the Franciscan Fathers, ‘Helen Frank presently
spends one day a week at Essendon and three days at St Paschal's.

The Christian Brothers Provincial Library is now located at 974 Canterbury
Road, Box Hill. Mrs. Julianne Barlow has moved with the collection from ztaz“'
former premises at Treacy College, Parkville.

It is with regret that the chapter has accepted the resignation, at our last
meeting, of Tony Allen, as Chairperson of the Chapter. Tony was formerly
Librarian at the Central Catholic Library, Melbourne. A new Chairperson was
duly elected - Dr Lawrence Mclntosh, of the Joint Theclogical Library,
Ormond Coliege, University of Melbourne.
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